
Who or What is Leading Kamala Harris?

Normally I don’t want to talk about individual politicians on this website.
Many them are unsaved and are only following the agenda of elite people over
them. But I was shocked to see this meme of Kamala Harris being possibly
possessed by a demon entity! It does make sense when you think about it
knowing how she talks and laughs.

I found the meme on Facebook and reposted it on my timeline to see the
reactions. Because of the favorable reactions to it, I felt led to share it
here too.

I wondered if there is any confirmation of the demon named Gyllou. I found it
on https://www.creativespirits.net/gello/

Here are some quotes from that article:

Gello (Greek: Γελλώ), in Greek mythology, is a female demon or revenant (One
who returns after death. ) who threatens the reproductive cycle by causing
infertility, spontaneous abortion, and infant mortality. By the Byzantine
era, the gelloudes (γελλούδες) were considered a class of beings. Women
believed to be under demonic possession by gelloudes might stand trial or be
subjected to exorcism. Gyllou, Gylou, Gillo, or Gelu are some of its
alternate forms.
Gello possibly derives from Gallû, a Babylonian–Assyrian demon believed to
bring sickness and death. The theory was advanced by Carl Frank (1881–1945)
and supported by M.L. West, Walter Burkert, and others. The name is also
preserved in the later word ghoul.
Greek folk etymology links the word to the root gel-, “grin, laugh,” in the
sense of mocking or grimacing, like the expression often found on the face of
the Gorgon, to which Barb linked the reproductive demons in origin. Such
demons are often associated with or said to come from the sea, and
demonologies identify Gyllou with Abyzou, whose name is related to abyssos,
the abyss or “deep.”

https://www.jamesjpn.net/witchcraft-satanism/who-or-what-is-leading-kamala-harris/
https://www.creativespirits.net/gello/


In my opinion, America is in deep trouble for even considering her to be the
next president of the United States! None of her policies are in accordance
with the Bible. And she calls herself a Baptist?! Ref:
https://www.womenshealthmag.com/life/a35267341/kamala-harris-religion/

https://www.womenshealthmag.com/life/a35267341/kamala-harris-religion/

